
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
December 30, 2021 
         

Norfolk County Sheriff’s Office Updates “Coffee with the Sheriff” 
Dates, Locations 

 
DEDHAM – The Norfolk County Sheriff’s Office updated its list of upcoming locations and dates for the 
“Coffee with the Sheriff” series in which Norfolk County residents can meet with Sheriff McDermott at local 
diners and coffee shops. 

The Brookline, Canton, and Dedham visits, which had initially been scheduled for the week of January 10th 
will be rescheduled for future dates to be determined. The updated schedule is as follows: 

 January 3: Pam’s Diner (93 Mechanic St, Bellingham) from 8:00 – 9:00am 

 January 7: Kristin’s Breakfast (349 Washington St, Braintree) from 8:00 – 9:00am 

 January 20: King St. Café (390 King St, Franklin) from 8:00 – 9:00am 

 January 21: Connection Café (40 Union St, Holbrook) from 8:00 – 9:00am 

 January 24: The Village Griddle (14 N. Meadows Rd, Medfield) from 8:00 – 9:00am 

 January 25: Country Kitchen Donuts (1140 Main St., Millis) from 8:00 – 9:00am 

 January 27: Cilla’s Coffee House (5 Liberty Ln, Norfolk) from 8:00 – 9:00am 

 January 28: Murph’s Place (58 Broadway, Norwood) from 8:00 – 9:00am 

 January 31: Toast of the Town (348 N. Main St, Randolph) from 8:00 – 9:00am   

This schedule is subject to change. A full schedule of locations, dates, and times can be found on the Norfolk 
County Sheriff’s Office website at www.NorfolkSheriff.com/coffee. 

 

### 

Contact: Garrett Nichols, Communications Director 
Phone: 781-751-3475 
Email: gnichols@norfolksheriffma.org  
 

http://www.norfolksheriff.com/coffee

